Abingdon – Avon High School Principal's Report April 8, 2020 Board Meeting

The third round of Map Testing was 75% completed before the shutdown.

Legally Blonde Jr. the musical was excellent. Congratulations to all involved. There were approximately 40 students that participated and performed. Mrs. Roberts and her staff spent countless hours working to make it happen.

The SAT/PSAT has been put on hold and may be done in the fall.

The IHSA did cancel the remainder of the winter sports seasons and has not made a decision on the spring sports season. Their thought process is possibly playing spring sports into late June.

I am in contact with the staff and they are creating lessons/activities for students and are in contact with the students. To stay in contact with students/families the staff have been using email, Zoom meetings, FlipGrid Videos, Google Classroom, posting video lessons, and having daily virtual office hours.

Mrs. Nagel and I have been calling all high school students' guardians to check in and ask if they have any questions about E-Learning and grades.

Upcoming Dates:

Senior Awards Breakfast- May 1, 8:00 @ the American Legion?

Prom- ?

Baccalaureate - ?

Graduation- May 17, 2:00?